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Continuing to Run Roughshod over Solano Residents' Wishes 

This is the third time (that I know of) that a large corporation has proposed putting BESS 
storage facility near residential areas of Solano County. Residents met the first two 
efforts with a resounding "NO" since the battery storage systems are still very faulty and 
prone to toxic fires that are very difficult to extinguish. The evaluation of all proposals 
should be provided by those who will live near and be most affected by a battery 
storage installation, and not by Sacramento bureaucrats.  
 
In addition to the toxic pollution caused by BESS storage's problematic fire problems, 
they are also noisy and are NOT good neighbors. Please refuse NextERA any petitions 
they have made to build any BESS facility in Solano County!  
 
Thank you,  
M.E. Reed 


